

Major Mārtiņš Bērziņš Latvian National Armed Forces Non-Commissioned Officer's School

30.09.2024 No KV-3.1-1.1/24/18651

Letter of Invitation

Dear Major Mārtiņš Bērziņš

I have the pleasure to invite you to the Estonian Military Academy in Tartu on 22 October 2024 to discuss the joint activity plan for the year 2025 with the aim to continue and deepen close bilateral co-operation of our educational institutions.

During the visit we would be glad to give you a close insight into the developments of NCO education at the EMA and as said to work on next year's joint activities plan. For more info about the programme please see the Annex.

For any further communication on the visit (e.g names, scanned copies of ID/Passport and special food requirements of delegation members and car plate number in case parking in the premises of the EMA) I kindly ask to turn to Ms Piret Tamm at piret.tamm2@mil.ee by the 14 October.

We will be honoured to be welcoming you soon in Tartu!

Best regards

Brigadier General Viktor Kalnitski

Commandant of the Estonian Military Academy

## Detailed programme of the visit

## Tuesday, 22 October

Arrival to the EMA	0845
Office call of the commandant	0900
NCO education in Estonia	0915
Lunch	1200
Discussion of Joint Activities Plan for 2025	1300-1600
End of the official programme	1630-1700